
From: Wendy Birnbaum [mailto:wendybirnbaum@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Thursday, April 09, 2015 9:22 AM 
To: Davidson Ian 

Subject: HB 3417 

 
to Ian Davidson 
 
Dear Committee: 
 
I write as a concerned citizen in Sisters, Oregon.  I request and urge the House pass HB 3417 to 
assure that the voice of the local people affected by the states' Regional Solutions program are 
considered.  The 30 day public notice and comment period are necessary to allow time for reasoned 
consideration and comment of proposals for future development in Deschutes county and the entire 
state. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of my request. 
  

Wendy Birnbaum 

17695 Mountain View Road 

Sisters, OR 97759 
 
Email: wendybirnbaum@yahoo.com 
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